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W E L C O M E  T O  O U R

we're so glad you're here!

An Art Room Update

Additionally, I had the honor of attending the Creative
Health Partnership event in Barnsley. This gathering was a
fascinating exploration of the link between health,
wellbeing, and the creative arts, underscoring the profound
impact that creativity can have on our lives. I’m thrilled to
share these experiences with you and look forward to many
more inspiring projects ahead!

H E Y ,  H O W  A R E  Y O U ?

B A R N S L E Y  C R E A T I V E  H E A L T H

Creative Health
Partnershop

Hello and welcome to the first newsletter for the Art-
Room! I'm Christine, the founder of the Art Room,
which began its journey a decade ago and has
since flourished beyond my wildest dreams. While
I've been dedicated to crafting engaging workshops
for schools and community groups, I've rarely had
the opportunity to share the many exciting projects
I'm involved in. This quarterly newsletter aims to
change that by offering you a sneak peek into my
ongoing adventures and upcoming projects.
This year has been particularly busy, with lots of
felt-making and willow-weaving workshops sparking
creativity and community spirit. In March, I focused
on planting willow dens and tunnels at various
schools, many of which participate in the Opal Play
initiative—a program I wholeheartedly endorse for
its commitment to fostering imaginative play in
educational settings.

http://www.art-room.co.uk/


In May, I popped over to Fairfield Primary School in Stockton for a unique art
extravaganza with not one, but two classes! Parents joined the fun as we dove

into the magical world of wet felting, crafting vibrant Egyptian landscapes. With
over 60 creative minds buzzing in the hall, the kids and their grown-ups were a

joy to collaborate with—pure creative chaos in the best way possible!

Explore the beautiful McNeils Mill farm just
outside Doncaster and participate in one of
our willow weaving workshops this summer.

Contact McNeils Mill to make your
reservation.

Thank you for all your support.  If you have
attended a workshop or I visited your school
and you would like to share a positive review,

please click on the link below.

I  A B S O L U T E L Y  L O V E D  W O R K I N G  W I T H  T H I S  C L I E N T !

M C N E I L S  M I L L  W I L L O W
W E A V I N G W O R K S H O P S H E L P  U S  G R O W

Felt Making - Parent & Student Workshop

Coming Up Google Review


